
EL3.005o response per Savills rep 049 re site R20 

Jennifer Hadland [JHadland@savills.com] 
 

 
Dear Tony, 
  
Site R20 ‘Steele’s Bank, Wetheral’ – Church Commissioners for England (Ref 049) 
  
Ever so sorry for the delay.  
  
Whilst I appreciate that I have missed the deadline, I can confirm that our site (Site R20 in Wetheral) 
was not affected by the recent flooding events and does have resolution to Grant following Planning 
Committee in November 2015. As such, the site remains deliverable 
  
The S.106 agreement is progressing and as such, the site should come forward in the short term (0-5 
year period). 
  
Please let me know if you require any further information from us. 
  
Kind regards 
Jen 
  
Jen Hadland BA (Hons), MSc, MRTPI  
Associate Planner  
Rural  
 

26 Coniscliffe Road, Darlington, DL3 7JX  

 

  
  
Email  :JHadland@savills.com  
Website  :www.savills.co.uk 
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